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Screen-Free Week!
" Kick off at Taylor-Bray Farm

Monday, May 6th

Pick up Info about Screen Free Week! Take the Screen Free Pledge
and join with other families to meet and support each other. Bring
home new books, art and science materials while meeting other
families and enjoying an afternoon at the farm.

Gather resources and tips to make this a successful screen-free week!

4:15-5:30pm
Monday, May 6th
Taylor-Bray Farm
108 Bray Farm Rd, Yarmouth Port

This programming is funded by a SAFE Child Communities grant through the Children’s Trust and a
Coordinated Family and Community Engagement(CFCE) grant from the MA Dept. of Early Education and Care,
administered by the Cape Cod Children’s Place.
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